
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 23, 2009 
 
Dr Michael Adams, President 
The University of Georgia  
Administration Building 
Campus 
 
 
Dear President Adams,  
 
Since their last meeting the Educational Affairs Committee met once since the last 
university council meeting on March 23, 2009. The petitions subcommittee met once 
since the last University Council meeting and reviewed fourteen petitions: approving 11 
and denying 3. Next year’s co-chairs were appointed: Jeffery Dorfman for fall semester 
and Gayle Andrews for spring. Dr. Dorfman also agreed to represent the Educational 
Affairs Committee as the Chair of the Housing Appeals Committee.  
 
The committee forwarded two items for today’s meeting: The approval of  the 20110-
2011 Academic Calendar and the document “A compact for Responsible Scholarship: A 
Joint Resolution for Academic Excellence” created by the Student Government 
Association and Teaching Academy. The committee moves to support this document. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 
Susan C. Quinlan, Chair 
Educational Affairs Committee. 


